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Specialist’ Workshop
on the High Energy Pipe Lines at the 28.8m Level
and the Qualification of Valves

. Prague, 7-8 November 2002

In accordance with the Roadmap, the workshop addressed the issues of the high-energy
pipelines at the 28.8m level and the qualification of valves (as specified in the AQG/WPNS
country specific recommendations).

The Czech side presented the "NPP Temelin Comprehensive Safety Case Revisit" regarding
the items covered bythis specialist's workshop. Each presentation - all together 15 - was
followed by questions and answers deepening the issues.

The Austrian side appreciated the efforts made by the Czech side in preparing and presenting
the "NPP Temelin Comprehensive Safety Case Revisit" regarding "High-Energy Steam and
Feed Water Piping at the 28.8 m Leve] and Safety and Relief Valves Qualification".

Both sides appreciate the way of open discussion and the exchange of technical opinions
among the experts on topics important to safety of the NPP Temelin.

The purpose of this specialist's workshop as defined by the Road Map has been met.
Due to the complexity of issues under discussion, both sides agree that the pertinent Czech-

Austrian Bilateral Agreement is the appropriate framework giving the opportunity for further
discussions and sharing additional information on these issues.

For the Czech Delegation For the Austrian Delegation
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